
 

 

[Translation] 
 
 

February 8, 2013 
 

To whom it may concern: 
 

Company Name: Sumitomo Corporation 
Name of Representative: Kuniharu Nakamura, President & CEO 

(Code No.: 8053, TSE First Section) 
Inquiries: Masatoshi Hayashi,  

General Manager, Corporate Communications Dept. 
(TEL. 03-5166-3100) 

 
Company Name: KDDI Corporation 

Name of Representative: Takashi Tanaka, President 
(Code No.: 9433, TSE First Section) 

Inquiries: Shinichi Muramoto, Vice President, General Administration &  
Human Resources 

(TEL. 03-6678-0982) 
 

Notice on Status of Proposed Tender Offer for Share Certificates etc. of 
Jupiter Telecommunications Co., Ltd. 

 
Sumitomo Corporation (“Sumitomo”) and KDDI Corporation (“KDDI”) announced in 
the press release dated October 24, 2012 titled “Notice on Tender Offer for Share 
Certificates etc. of Jupiter Telecommunications Co., Ltd.” that KDDI and a company 
of which the same number of voting rights are to be owned by Sumitomo and KDDI 
were aiming to jointly conduct a tender offer (the “Tender Offer”) for all common 
shares and share options issued by Jupiter Telecommunications Co., Ltd. 
(JASDAQ: Code No. 4817), by around early February 2013. 
 
Sumitomo and KDDI have been proceeding with the procedures and responses 
required under domestic and foreign competition laws to conduct the Tender Offer.  
However, as of the date of this notice, the procedures and responses required under 
Chinese competition law have not yet been completed.  Accordingly, Sumitomo and 
KDDI hereby announce that they are no longer able to commence the Tender Offer 
by early February 2013. 
 
If the conditions for the commencement of the Tender Offer are satisfied and the 
Tender Offer is to be commenced, Sumitomo and KDDI will promptly announce 
such matter. 

End 
 
 


